
Legal Department 

NANCY B. WHITE 
General Counsel - Florida 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5558 

May 7,2001 

Mrs. Blanca S.  Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 001097-TP (Supra Complaint) 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed is Late Filed Hearing Exhibit #7, which we ask that you file in the 
captioned docket. 

A copy of this letter is enclosed. Please mark it to indicate that the original 
was filed and return the copy to me. Copies have been served to the parties 
shown on the attached Certificate of Service. 

S i p  rely, 

Nancy B. #bite L p )  
cc: All Parties of Record 

Marshall M. Criser 111 
R. Douglas Lackey 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
. Docket No. 001 097-TP 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was 

sewed via Federal Express this 7th day of May, 2001 to the following: 

Lee Fordham 
Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service 
Commission 

Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Brian Chaiken 
Supra Telecommunications & 

Information Systems, Inc. 
2620 S.W. 27th Avenue 
Miami, Florida 331 33 
Tet. No. (305) 443-3710 
Fax. No. (305) 443-9516 
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Su ra . 

7 g m m  
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. . _  
FPSC Docket 001W7-TP ! , >  

Patrick Finlen’s Late-Filed Exhibit 
HEARING EXHIBIT # 7 

\ 8, 1. -. , ,  

August 20,1999 

Via Facsimile & U.S. Mail 

hlr. Patrick Finlen 
Manager, Interconnection Services 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
675 West Peachtree Street, NE 
Koom 34591 
A.tlanta, Georgia 30375 

Rear Mr. Finlen: 

As a follow-up to our recent discussions and negotiations toward a new 
interconnection agreement, Supra Telecom hereby confirms its intent to adopt 
the State of Florida Interconnection Agreement between AT&T and BellSouth , 
dated June 10, 1997, This includes all exhibits and amendments that have been 
negotiated and executed to date between the parties. 

As we discussed, Supra Telecom wishes to amend t he  original agreement 
only to reflect use of the TAG interface. Supra Telecom will not request use of, 
or participate in the development of, the EC-Lite interface described in the 
agreement beheen AT&T and BellSouth. 

Mr. Olukayode Ramos will execute the adoption of said agreement 
between BellSouth and Supra. Please send all documents to Mr. Ramos at 2620 
S.W. 27th Avenue, Miami, FL 33133. If you have any questions, you may call 
me at (850) 402-0510. 
\ 

Sincerely, 

Wayne L. Stavanja 
VP - Regulatory Relations 

c :  Olukayode A. Ramos, Chairman & CEO 
Mark Buechele, General Counsel 


